
 
 

 
 
November 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are pleased to announce that after close to 19 months of bargaining with the 
Employer, your Bargaining Committee  (after a three-day  session at the Labour Relations 
Board) has reached a tentative settlement with the Employer this morning at 4:00 am. 
 
Details of the tentative agreement will be communicated to the membership in the very 
near future by the Bargaining Committee.  An information session and a ratification vote 
will be held in the near future, at a time and date to be determined. The Employer will also 
need to ratify the tentative agreement at the Metro Vancouver Board meeting on 
November 24th, 2023. 
 
As you are all well aware, this most recent round of bargaining was particularly 
challenging, and we could not have reached a deal without the support of the entire 
membership. 
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Your GVRDEU Bargaining Committee 
 

GREATER VANCOUVER REGIONAL DISTRICT EMPLOYEES’ UNION 

27 – 8980 Fraserwood Court, Burnaby, BC, V5J 5H7   gvrdeu@telus.net 


